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JUNIOR GLIDING CODE OF CONDUCT 

Being a “Junior” means you are part of a community who all share a common interest in 

gliding. Within this group there are some basic expectations that we must all abide by to 

ensure it remains well represented and fun for everyone. The Junior Gliding Code of Conduct 

is:  

 

• I will treat everyone with respect and as an equal, and will not behave inappropriately 

towards others. 

 

• I will respect the rules of the air and never deliberately perform actions which will put 

myself or others in danger. 

 

• I understand that the future success of the Juniors (and gliding as a whole) relies on 

being safe and maintaining a good reputation. 

 

• I will abide by the national law on alcohol consumption. 

 

• When visiting other airfields, I will respect the club and its members, and abide by its 

rules. 

 

• The UKJG leaders are always available to assist in resolving issues. They operate an 

impartial, confidential and supportive ‘open door policy’. Where concerned for myself 

or another, I will speak to a club official. The guidance in the BGA’s Young People in 

Gliding ‘blue card’  

 

• explains how club members and officials should respond. 

 

• I will do my upmost to contribute positively to the Junior community. 

 

• I understand that by taking part in UKJG and BGA organised Junior gliding events, I 

can be expected to confirm that I have accepted this Code of Conduct and agree to 

abide by it. 

 


